UNIVERSITY OF NORTHERN BRITISH COLUMBIA

RESEARCH ETHICS BOARD

MEMORANDUM

To:

Shannon Freeman

From:

Michael Murphy, Chair Research Ethics Board

Date:

September 10, 2015

Re:

E2015.0714.061.00

TILL - Technology in the later life Project - Perceptions of

technology use and privacy by adults aged 70+ years in the present

and future

Thank you for submitting revisions to the Research Ethics Board (REB) regarding the above-noted proposal. Your revisions have been approved with the request that you provide the REB with the approval from the University of Regina once received.

We are pleased to issue approval for the above named study for a period of 12 months from the date of this letter. Continuation beyond that date will require further review and renewal of REB approval. Any changes or amendments to the protocol or consent form must be approved by the REB.

Good luck with your research.

Sincerely,

Dr. Michael Murphy

Chair, Research Ethics Board